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Comment - I fully support people who truly need help receive it. The medicicade expansion will add 
people who do not truly need help. The funding from the federal government is likely to end after one 
or possibly two years how will the funding be continued. Will it be on the backs of the citizens who are 
already struggling to pay the excessive taxes that come from the Obama care law as well as an over 
bloated state government. The people can only be squeezed so far before they sell off there homes, 
land, cattle and other tangible taxable holdings. We used to be proud to be responsible for taking care 
of those in true need thru our churches we did not depend on government to be our caretakers 
Government is or used to be only what was needed to maintain order, roads, Not to become the 
answer to every citizens needs and wants. Please do not take this bag of money this administration is 
dangling like a carrot in front of a mule to make it move. The federal government is broke the FED is 
printing money as fast as the machines will work. We are headed for a very rude awaking when the 
rest of the world refuses to except our promise the we will honor all public depts. with more freshly 
printed paper that is no longer backed up with gold or silver or anything else tangible. Thank you Mark
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